
 

 

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Memo 

 
To: BQ Board, District and Club Secretaries 

From:  Brett Wilkie, CEO 

Date: 26 March 2024 

Re: Champion of Club Champions   Ref: 24/009 

 

 
 
At the Bowls Queensland Council meeting last week, a Club was discussed regarding: a Club starting the 
Champion of Club Champions earlier than the 1st of November as is stated in the Conditions of Play.  
 
The 1st of November is the designated commencement date to ensure that the State Finals are completed, 
and no player would be disadvantaged by their club starting before the due date. 
 
Should a club wish to commence their Championships before that date; authority must be given by Bowls 
Queensland. To do so the clubs request will require a very good reason for permission to be allowed. 
 
 
Kind Regards  

 
Brett Wilkie - CEO 
 
 
For and on behalf of 
Ron Somerville, 
Bowls QLD Match Co-ordinator 


